
 

 

 

 
 

Monday, 6 February 2023 

Stewards’ Notice 
Stewards’ Inquiry 
Determination of Inquiry - Mr Raymond Murray 
On 4th January 2023, Greyhound Racing Stewards heard and determined an Inquiry with respect 
to the conduct of Mr Raymond Murray on 23rd October 2022. 

The Stewards heard one (1) charge of a breach of rule 156(g)(iii) of the Greyhounds Australasia Rules, 
that on 23rd October 2022, at the Gawler Greyhound Racing Club, Mr Murray abused a member of that 
club. 

The Stewards penalised Mr Murray by way of a suspension for 73-days, effective from 24th October 
2022 (being the date the suspension was first imposed). 


